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Something fun to do while staying at home
Plein Air Paint-Out

PLEIN AIR PAINT-OUT

 There are many things to paint in your 
own  yard.  Prepare to win prizes and watch 
the  time of day so you are ready to paint 
that special scene in the best light.   

   (see last page)

NON PROFIT STATUS 

 Your Board of Directors worked for days with CPA Sean 
Patton on a IRS 501(c) 3 application that was sent  last 
month.   If awarded, we will be able to receive grant 
monies to proceed with activities not possible at this time. 
The idea gallery was conceived with non profit funds.  We 
will notify our  membership as we hear of any progress 
communication received.

Sasha Syssoeva



GALLERY OPENS ?

 Two Rivers will open when the 
state gives small business the go-
ahead. Masks may be required to 
be worn by docents. We hope those 
working have their own masks but 
the gallery may provide masks for a 
donation fee of $1. When we reopen 
the Members Show will continue 
to the end of the month. The next 
full month will be dedicated to the 
Wenatchee Watercolor Society.  If 
we can open in early July a prospec-
tus will be sent out. We may not 
have First Friday receptions for sev-
eral months.

THANK YOU to:

• Those who donate to the gal-
lery.  We may have a revenue loss of 
about $3000 by July.

• To those who voted our gal-
lery Best in the World. Two Rivers 
has been chosen best art gallery 
by its readers for several years. The 
Wenatchee World claims to have 
30,000 in it’s North Central Wash-
ington readership.

•   To the Suttons who managed the 
Cottage Inn and have allowed many 
of our artists a chance to show 
a  painting in their dinning area for 
many years.  It is a  venue we hope 
will continue if it opens again.

•  To Jen Evenhus for designing our 
Plein Air poster.

•   To Nicki Isaacson for suggesting a 
name for the event.

• To Brad Brisbine for speaking 
about the Paint-Out with KPQ Ra-
dio on “The Agenda” May 15th.

• To the anonymous person who 
donated the $200 1st Prize.

• To Sasha Syssoeva for suggest-
ing that we needed to have another 
outdoor event to liven things up.

THE GOOD LIFE PRESENTS . . .

 The Good Life Magazine saw a gallery painting they wanted to 
place on their Opening Shot page. Editor Mike Cassidy asked us if 
they could use Terry Johnson’s painting of the “11th Anniversary”, a 
painting Terry started at a 2018 Plein Air event.  We were asked to 
write about the painting. Cassidy said it is the first time the maga-
zine placed a painting on the Opening Shot page. Check out the June 
Issue of the Good Life at ncwgoodlife.com




